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Notes from the Principal, Ms. Dupuy …

I hope this message finds you well. I know many of our students were looking forward to finally
being able to get out and enjoy some winter activities, including sledding, skiing, snowmobiling and
ice fishing. I wanted to take a moment to share how fantastic this week has been at school. While it
may have been a short week, our students have been actively engaged in various learning activities,
and it's great to witness their enthusiasm for learning.

As our winter season is getting into full swing, I would like to kindly remind you to ensure that your
child comes to school prepared for outdoor winter recess. The weather can be chilly and we want to
make sure our students are comfortable and warm while enjoying their break. We do not go outside
if the temperature or windchill is below 10 degrees, but we do try to get outside every day that is
warmer than that!

Please send your child to school with appropriate winter attire, including warm coats, hats, gloves,
ski pants, and any other accessories that will help keep them cozy during outdoor activities. This
way, they can make the most of their recess time while staying snug and protected from the winter
chill.

Reminders this week include:

● At this time, we are still asking that students be dropped off at the main entrance where a staff
member will greet them and escort them inside. If you would like to talk with a teacher or staff
member we ask that you schedule a time to meet. Arrival and dismissal times are not the best times
for teachers to meet as they are helping students at that time.

● Daily dismissal time will begin with parent pick ups at 3:00, followed by bus dismissals beginning at
approximately 3:15. Parents are asked to pull up to the entrance and your child will be brought out to
meet your car.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your child or
your family. Have a great week!

(email: jdupuy@rsu3.org school phone: 948-2280 cell: 249-1061)

Notes from the Office:

Please remember to call
the office if your child is
going to be absent.
Thank You!!

Important Upcoming Dates…..

1/31 - Early Release Day

2/12 - School Board Meeting at MVHS 6:30

2/19 - 2/23 February Vacation



Check out what’s happening at Troy School … Week Of: 1/15

K/1 Students continued to be enthusiastic about our space unit! This week we took a
virtual tour of the Milky Way Galaxy, learned about Earth’s place in the Universe
and explored the many ways the sun helps us.

We ended the week with a launch of our classroom “Star Bags”. One of the star
bags will go home with each student at some point over the next few weeks. The
bags include a variety of fun activities and a Sky Observation Log. The first 4
students were THRILLED to be able to take a Star Bag home with them for a few
days!

Other amazing news is how amazing the whole class did with their winter
spelling assessments. Their growth was Out of This World! : )

Favorite Books of the Week:
- The Moon Book by Gail Gibbons
- If I Were an Astronaut by Eric Braun (recorded reading by an astronaut in

the international space station: “Storytime from Space”)

2/3 This week students have been taking reading assessments. We are excited
about the growth we are making. In science we learned some new vocabulary
to classify animals. (Carnivore, Omnivore, Herbivore). Next week we are going
to start science projects on the animal the students have picked.

4/5 We are excitedly working on our multiplication. We have been working on multiplying multi digit
numbers by one digit. Ask your child to show you the steps of how they do this!

We started a new chapter book which takes place in Mumbai. It is called Thirst which is about a
girl in poverty who does not have access to running water.

We started our unit on Government as well this week. We will be focusing on the different
branches of government and their purpose. We talked about leaders this week.

From the Students:

This week in reading, we’re reading a book called Thirst. Thirst is about a girl and her town living in poverty. By Zach

This week in writing, I startedmy glossary in my informational writing. By Bennett



In this week, we learned in class that all leaders have a purpose like the principal

has to make sure the teachers do what they have to do. By Eben

Agriculture Due to the early release for the storm last week, we missed agriculture class.
Stay tuned for next week!










